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Dear Parents 

Greetings from team OPBMS! 

In our bid to further promote reading culture in the school, we are going to have compulsory ‘DEAR’ period i.e. 

‘Drop Everything And Read’ on every Friday of the week. This period is in addition to the already existing 

library period in the time table. For this students may submit one book of their choice, preferably hard bound, 

to their respective class teachers by Friday, July 08, 2022. They will get their books back at the end of the 

session. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal   


